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LOVING LANGUAGES 

 
Our school language of the term 

for the Spring term is Bulgarian. 

The children in years one and 

two will be learning some words 

in Bulgarian and there are 

displays around the school. If you 

speak Bulgarian at home and 

would like to come and read a 

story in your child's class, please 

speak to your child's teacher. 

 
NEW WEBSITE 

 
We have been working hard to 

create an engaging and user 

friendly school website.  We are 

hoping it will ‘go live’ within the 

next few days.  The domain will 

remain the same: 

 

www.churchfieldsinfant.com 

 

We will continue to add pages, 

information and photos over the 

next few weeks so please visit 

regularly.  We hope to add some 

of the items that were previously 

on Fronter.   We hope you enjoy 

using our new website and 

please let us know what you 

think.  We will continue to send 

personal updates regarding your 

child’s learning via Marvellous 

Me. 

 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 

The winners of the class attendance 

award for the week beginning 13th   

January are:- 
 

1st Starfish  98.67% 

2nd  Panda  98% 

3rd Jaguar  97.67% 
 

Well done Starfish class! 

 
NURSERY 

 
Many thanks to all the parents and 

carers who stayed and played with 

us on Tuesday. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

 
Appointments for Infant School Parent 

Consultations are now available.  The 

consultation dates are:-  

Mon 10th Feb 2 - 4.20 pm – Year 2 

Tues 11th Feb 2 - 4.20 pm – Year 1 

Weds 12th Feb 2 – 4.20 pm – Reception 

Thurs 13th Feb 4 – 7 pm – all years 

 

Please sign the appointments sheets 

outside classrooms for an appointment 

with your child’s teacher. Please do not 

telephone the school office for an 

appointment. 

 
PARKING OUTSIDE MILNE AND CEDAR 

COURT 

 
We’ve had complaints from residents re 

parking, and that the disabled bay is 

being used by parents from our school. 

Please respect our neighbours by parking 

in designated areas. The disabled 

parking space is for badge holders only - 

we also have pupils with disabilities 

whose parents need to use that bay.  

Drivers may risk being prosecuted by the 

borough or the police.  Many thanks. 

 
Diary Dates 

 
 

5 Feb - Reception Parent 

  Workshop – 7pm 

7 Feb - Reception Parent 

  Workshop – 2.15 pm 

10 Feb - Nursery Parent 

  Workshop – 9 am 

14 Feb - Nursery Parent 

  Workshop – 2.15 pm 

17-21 Feb - HALF TERM 

24 Feb - Staff Training Day 
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